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Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebration of the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass 
 

Saturday, 4:00 pm  Sunday, 10:00 am 
 

Wednesday and Thursday, 9:00 am 
First Friday, 10:00am 

Holy Days of Obligation, 12:00 Noon and 6:30 pm 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation  
 

Saturday, 3:00 pm - 3:45 pm or by appointment 

 



 

28
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

FIRST READING: (Isaiah 25:6-10a) 2
nd

 Reading (Philippians 4:12-14, 19-20) Gospel (Matthew 22:1-14) 

 

PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE 

HOSPITAL OR ON HOSPICE: Please keep all the 

sick and their caregivers in your prayers.  

 

OUT OF RESPECT for the privacy of our 

parishioners, names of those who are in the hospital 

are not listed in the bulletin without prior approval by 

the individual or an immediate family member if the 

individual is unable to speak for themselves.  

 

PRAYER BOOK: The prayer book in the 

narthex is available for all prayer requests. 

Please pray daily for these requests.  

 

 

PRAY FOR OUR TROOPS: Especially our families, 

friends and loved ones who are currently in active 

military service: Carlos Aguirre (Stateside) Darren 

Armentrout (Stateside), Darryl Balcom (Stateside), 

Jeremy Barton (Stateside), Joseph Byrd (Stateside), 

Matthew Cavender (Stateside), Melissa Dooley 

(England) Andy Easter (Afghanistan) Jaren Garton 

(Deployed) Brian Gibson (Iraq), Heath Gober (Iraq), 

Michael Anthony Grinston (Stateside), Andrew Hays 

(At Sea) Samantha Higgins (Stateside), Scott Jones 

(Stateside), Daniel Jordan (Stateside), Johnny Karch 

(Stateside) Brett King (Stateside), Jenny Malone 

(Stateside), David Miller (Stateside), Richard Parvin 

(Qatar), Joey Serio (Iraq), Ben Perry (Qatar), and John 

Toombs (Afghanistan) . Please keep all of our brave men 

and women in your prayers. Please call the office to 

add to or remove names from this list, 

 

PLEASE JOIN OUR PARISH! We would love to have 

you as a registered member of St. Patrick. If you would 

like to join our parish, please pick up a Census Card in 

the narthex, fill it out and put it in the collection basket. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS WHO ARE  

UNABLE TO LEAVE THEIR HOMES Mickey 

Davidson, Linda Karch, and Daniel Odom. Please keep 

these, all the homebound, and their caregivers in your 

prayers. If you know of any parishioner who should be 

added to or removed from this list, please contact the 

office.  

 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES PLEDGE Please 

prayerfully consider what you are able to give to help 

support the many ministries of Catholic Charities. Please 

turn in your card by mailing it to the Diocese in the 

envelope provided.  

 

FAITH FORMATION for K4 through 12 began on 

September 16.  Twenty-two students attended the first 

evening.  There are others who missed the date or 

were deterred by weather.  All students must have a 

registration form including an email 

address.  Registration fee is $25.  Classes meet every 

other Wednesday but will have an assignment each 

week that we do not meet.  Entry to building on class 

nights will be through the upper gym level at 6:15pm 

for sign in and wellness review. ( TEACHERS arrive 

at 6:15 also ) Masks are to be worn unless seated in 

classroom.  No water fountains are available and 

restroom breaks will not be scheduled, so please take 

care of those before coming to class.  Dismissal is 

7:30 pm through the same upper level gym access.  If 

weather is bad, we will bring the younger students to 

the car line, otherwise, parents picking up may wait 

out on the sidewalk maintaining safe distancing.  Pray 

for students, teachers and parents as we continue the 

walk of faith despite a few inconveniences along the 

way. 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY: Weekly handouts for 

Children's Liturgy of the Word will be on a table in 

the Narthex for children's use since we have not 

resumed the Sunday morning CL during Mass at this 

time. 

 

RCIA will continue on Tuesday, October 6th  at 6:00 

pm.  Please bring your mask and join us in the St. 

Joseph Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27
th 

 Sunday of the Year: Let go of worry. Go to God 

in prayer. Then the peace of God will dwell in your 

heart and mind. Ask God to show you how to follow 

Jesus. (Phillipians 4:6-9) Let us pray for this faith 

community, that we may reverence and respect others 

as we participate in the building of a holy and just 

society.   (Vocation View is sponsored by  Serra 

Club) 



 

 

 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE - The annual Knights of Columbus Campaign for 

People with Intellectual Disabilities, formerly known as the "Tootsie Roll Drive," begins this weekend, 

October 3 and October 4. It will continue during the weekend of October 31 and November 1. Knights will be 

collecting in the Adamsville, Hueytown and Pleasant Grover areas. Knights will also be collecting after all three 

weekend Masses at St. Patrick and St. Stanislaus. For more than 40 years, Knights of Columbus Councils 

worldwide have used the month of October to accept donations specifically for the benefit of the citizens in our 

communities who have intellectual and physical disabilities. On behalf of the organizations and people who 

benefit from our donations, we want to sincerely ask you for your help. If you would like to make a donation, 

please give after the designated weekend Masses or contact Larry Cannon. Make checks payable to Knight of 

Columbus Council 10567. God Bless You All. 

  

NOVENA FOR LIFE OCTOBER 4 – OCTOBER 12 - October is Respect Life Month and from October 4-

12 all Catholics are asked to pray the Novena for the Cause of Life with Pope Francis We will pray for an end 

to abortion, euthanasia and the many social ills that bring illness, broken families, unhappiness and premature 

death, especially for the most vulnerable. During each unique day of the novena, you can reflect on a quote 

selected from the teaching of Pope Francis on the sanctity of life, pray a decade of the rosary, and conclude with 

St. John Paul II’s prayer from Evangelium Vitae. By reflecting on the teachings of Pope Francis and calling 

upon the help of Our Lady for 9 days, we can deepen our commitment to the Gospel of Life and support the 

most vulnerable through prayer. Go to www.kofc.org/novena to display the daily prayers and reflections for the 

novena. 

 

HER CHOICE BIRMINGHAM WOMEN’S CENTER Invites You to Join Their Heroic Love Campaign 

and Virtual Fundraising Event This year, in place of our traditional banquet, we invite you to join us on-line for 

an inspiring Gospel of Life Event that will call you to Heroic Love, October 22, at 7:00 pm. Our staff, 

volunteers, and clients over the past year, and throughout the Pandemic, have demonstrated heroic love through 

their presence. We have seen at least 90 abortion minded mothers choose life and 350 births overall. We have 

also continued ongoing support of mothers and rendered post abortion healing.  Please Call at 205-447-8796. Or 

go to HerChoiceBirmingham.org/HeroicLove to learn more, donate, and invite others to participate.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have no anxiety at all, but in everything, 
by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, 

make your requests known to God. 
                                                                                 Philippians 4:6 

 

 
 

http://www.kofc.org/novena


 

 

 

 

 

2
nd

 Collection   Weekly Mass Schedule      
  

 
 

Captial Improvement Saturday  10/03  4:00 pm   Jerry McGehee  -  

   Sunday  10/04   10:00 am    For the People   

   Monday  10/05  No Mass 

   Tuesday  10/06  9:00am @ St. Stanislaus  

   Wednesday 10/07                 No Mass     

   Thursday  10/08   9:00am   Phillip Slovensky  -  

   Friday  10/09  9:00 am @ St. Stanislaus       

School Subsidy  Saturday  10/10  4:00 pm   Frank Alfano  -  

   Sunday  10/11               10:00 am   For the People 

 

 

 

SVDP MEETING: While we will still 

be ministering to those in need we will 

not have a formal meeting until we are 

given the all clear by the Bishop. 

 
PLEASE HELP THE SVdP PANTRY 
Mustard & Ketchup 
Cereal 
Cooking Oil 

SHOP AT AMAZONSMILE:  Amazon will 

donate a portion of any online purchase to SVdP.  

Simply click the icon on the SVdP page on St. 

Patrick website to place your order.  Donations will 

be computed by AMAZON and automatically 

transferred to our account. 

 

Flour

Jellies 

Mayo 

Corn Meal 

Mac & Cheese 

Crackers 

Canned goods 

 

 

 

 

 

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time: The good news 
of this Gospel is that all we need to do is let God tend us and 
bring us to produce good fruit. All we need do is be faithful; 
God will take care of the rest. Please help the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul to bring the love and mercy of Jesus to 
those who feel left out and abandoned. 
 



 

THANK YOU  

VERY REV. VERNON F. HUGULEY 

FOR 12 YEARS OF FAITHFUL PASTORAL CARE 

 

July 1, 2008 – October 6, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY GOD BLESS YOU IN YOUR NEW ASSIGNMENT 

 

You will be missed! 


